
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

Agreement with Enterprise Fleet Management            

 

Request 

County Council at their budget meeting on December 3, 2018 agreed to lease five 

light duty trucks from Enterprise Fleet Management instead of making a capital 

purchase lowering the cost to the 2019 budget by $134,300.  Administration is 

looking for a resolution to enter into agreement with Enterprise Fleet Management 

to implement the leasing program for the County. 

 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

That Council approved Administration to enter into agreement with Enterprise Fleet 

Management to implement the leasing program for light trucks. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Sheila Kitz, CAO 


